
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
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2017-08-14

Ms. Tracey Pennell
Senior Counsel

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
P.O. Box 12400

St. John^s, NL AlB 4K7

Dear Ms. Pennell:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - 2017 General Rate Application
Board's Request for Further Information

In relation to the general rate application filed by Hydro on July 28, 2017 the Board requires
that Hydro provide the following:

1. Hydro's proposals with respect to final rates for 2018.
2. The estimated impact on rates of the conclusion of the RSP rate mitigation adjustment,

maintaining all other assumptions in the application constant and setting out any
proposals with respect to this adjustment and/or the July 1, 2018 RSP adjustment
generally.

3. Hydro's proposals for the recovery of the balances in the Isolated Systems Supply Cost
Variance Deferral Account, the Energy Supply Cost Variance Deferral Account and the
Holyrood Conversion Rate Deferral Account, and the estimated impact of the recovery
of these balances on the proposed 2018 and 2019 rates.

4. The date when the supplemental evidence in relation to the Off-Island Purchases Deferral
Account will be filed (page 1.5 of the application).

This information should be filed by Friday, August 25,2017.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms.
Jacqui Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or by telephone 709-726-6781.

Yours truly.

^  —■/

Sara Kean
Assistant Board Secretary
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